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Villa for sale Villa For Sale

 

This beautiful south facing villa is situated within its own private garden in Riviera del Sol, Mijas 
Costa.The property spread over 2 floors. First floor consists of a large lounge/dining area which leads to a 
lovely winter garden facing the pool. Lounge has a cosy open fireplace.Kitchen is fully fitted with modern 
appliances including the washing machine.There is a master bedroom with fully fitted wardrobes which 
provide enough space for the clothes and its own ensuite bathroom.Hall has guest toilet and marble stairs 
leading to the second floor.Second floor consists of 2 double bedrooms. Both bedrooms has its own terrace 
with stunning open sea views, terrace and pool views and fully fitted wardrobes. There is a spacious 
bathroom with shower area.Villa is finished with high-quality marble floors inside and ceramic tiling 
outside. Private garden has its own barbecue area and watering system. All terraces have their own sun 
blinds. Long private drive way with automatic gate leads you to the private detached garage and carport. 
Read more This beautiful south facing villa is situated within its own private garden in Riviera del Sol, 
Mijas Costa. The property spread over 2 floors. First floor consists of a large lounge/dining area which 
leads to a lovely winter garden facing the pool. Lounge has a cosy open fireplace. Kitchen is fully fitted 
with modern appliances including the washing machine. There is a master bedroom with fully fitted 
wardrobes which provide enough space for the clothes and its own ensuite bathroom. Hall has guest toilet 
and marble stairs leading to the second floor. Second floor consists of 2 double bedrooms. Both bedrooms 
has its own terrace with stunning open sea views, terrace and pool views and fully fitted wardrobes. There 
is a spacious bathroom with shower area. Villa is finished with high-quality marble floors inside and 
ceramic tiling outside. Private garden has its own barbecue area and watering system. All terraces have 
their own sun blinds. Long private drive way with automatic gate leads you to the private detached garage 
and carport. Property Features * Private pool * Private large garage * Quality fittings * Air conditioning 
Hot/Cold * Fiber broadband * Private barbecue area * Telephone

 

Price: €568,000 
Bedrooms: -
Bathrooms: -
M2 Living: -
M2 Plot:  - 
M2 Terrace:  - 
Address:  Riviera de Sol,Malaga 


